
 
 
 

 

GHS Entry Feasibility Committee Meeting Minutes  
GREENWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
DATE:  04-22-2020 
 
PLACE:  Virtual  
 
ATTENDANCE: 
Stephanie Cowie,First Selectman’s Advisory Committee for People with Disabilities 
 
BOE Member:Christina Downey 
 
BET: Mike Mason 
 
BOE Administration: 
Toni Jones, Superintendent  
Dan Watson, Director of Facilities  
Ralph Mayo, GHS Headmaster 
Tom Bobkowski, Director of Security 
 
Architect:David Stein 
 
Call to Order –  5:00 pm 
 
1. GHS Entry Rendering  
 
Final review of Educational Specification before going to BOE for approval. As a whole, the group was 
pleased with the rendering and additions made by the architect. 
 
Discussion centered on the pole behind the safety desk, and if the desk may be shifted slightly. The 
answer was “yes” and that during design those details could be worked out. 
 
The safety and security aspect was discussed in relation to placement of cameras and other electronic 
equipment.  
 
The design to separate the foyer from the visitor entry with a clear panel added separation between 
students and visitors, and was seen as a positive addition to the rendering.   
 
Overall, the committee was positive about the Educational Specification going to the BOE for approval.  
 
3. Adjournment 
 
Meeting ended at 5:45 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dr. Toni Jones  


